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December 9, 2015 

 

 

Michael Schleisman 

PFB Law 

o/b/o Fay Servicing LLC 

55 – 5
th

 Street East #800 

Saint Paul MN 55101 

 

This is to confirm that on December 8, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council continues its public hearing on 

December 16, 2015 to Wednesday, January 6, 2016 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers 

in order for your client to meet the following conditions: 

 

1. provide contractor bids; and 

2. provide a detailed work plan or sworn construction statement, with timelines, for the 

completion of the rehab of the building.  

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Steve Magner (email) 

 Joe Yannarelly (email) 

 Amy Spong (email) 

 Christine Boulware (email) 

 Vicki Sheffer (email)  
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